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From: maxwell williams <williamsmax@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, 24 August 2015 8:57 PM WA‘ EC
To: 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review 25 AUG 2015
Subject: Re: Kalamunda/Darling Range Electorial Boundaries I

Dear Jodi. 1 am willing to have my details published. Whilst I understand it may be too late to add to my
submission may I also provide for those who may do research on the submission that

The Mundaring Mens Shed , the Mundaring Child Health /Toy Library, the Mundaring Golf Club, the
Mundaring Bowls Club and the local office/depot of the St John Ambulance Service are also in the small
section of land I believe should be in Kalamunda Electorate . All of the Services I have listed in this and my
earlier email , which do not affect the vote tally, depend on the medical and shopping facilities that are all in
the small Commercial Center on the North side of G E Highway in the proposed Kalamunda area.

] am willing to have the above included as a paragraph in my submission after all at the moment it is still the
24 August (7).

Kind regards
Max Williams OAM

On 24 August 2015 at 15:17, 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review <boundaries@waec.wa.gov.au> wrote:

Dear Mr Williams

Thank you for your submission to the 2015 review of the State’s electoral boundaries dated 24 August 2015.

Your submission did not indicate if you wish to have your details published with your submission. As your name and
contact details are included in your submission, these will be published and made available for public viewing at the
Office of the Electoral Distribution Commissioners and on the Electoral Boundaries WA website unless you advise us

otherwise.

Please indicate your preference by return email or alternatively, you can resend your submission with the attached
coversheet.

Regards,

Jodie Kuruppuarachchi

A/Administrative Support Officer





